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THE INSTITUTE OF LIVING
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OFFICES OF THE
PSYCHATRIST-IN -CHIEF

October 12, 1962

Your Exc;alleincy:

I most earnestly regret the delay in replying o yeur
last letter regarding Father Cody. :

I ean well understand your concern sbout these guestions
bat I truet you will understand that they are extremely
difficult questions for us to enswer precisely. -

Father Cofy hes a very eomplicabed problem. Puring the
five months of his sbgy here, it is our view thet he hes
achieve( eonsiderable progreds and as you kmow he has been
going out to say Mass on Sunday in a svuburban parish. So
far there have been no diffieulties sbout this.

With a problem so deep seeded and complicated, ne one
can make a definite stabement about the prognesis. We believe
that further hospital treatment is necessary at the present
time and that this might conceivsbly require at least ancther
twe or three months and perhaps mere. Moreover when he leaves
the hospitel, Father Cody will continue te require psychiatrie
supervisien in order to help him meke the trensition and also
to try te be sure that his symptems remain under gontrol.

We believe he has made progress and we think more can be
schieved. We are mot at gll cerbein up to this time vhether
he ¢an resume his former work or not but there is good reason
‘o hope that he cen £ill a useful function within the structure
of the Church. We fully appreciambe the financlal burdens which
are invelved herein and we wish we could be more specific in
these answers. ’

If you have further guestions, pleese do not hesitabe to
let us know.

Sincerely yours,
John Donnelly, M.D.
Medical Director
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By: William F. Lynch, M.D,

The Most I({evsr’end Thomes A. Connolly
Archdiocese of Seattle
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Seattle L, Washington
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